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DANISH CROWN
PRINCE COUPLE VISIT
TO CANADA

His Royal Highness the Crown Prince and Her Royal Highness the Crown
Princess travelled to Ottawa and Toronto on an official visit from September

17th to 19th, 2014 to lead a Danish business delegation.

During the visit, TRH the Crown Prince Couple participated in a number of
business and cultural activities with the objective of strengthening relations
between Denmark and Canada as well as partnerships between Danish and

Canadian companies.

This special edition includes pictures and descriptions from each day of the

visit at certain selected events.
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Canadian Museum of Histor

On Wednesday September 17 TRH the Crown Prince Couple boarded
a water taxi below Parliament Hill and crossed the Ottawa River to
the dock on the Quebec side in front of the Canadian Museum of
History. Upon arrival TRH the Crown Prince Couple were greeted by
the President and Chief Executive Officer of the Canadian Museum of
History, Mr. Mark O’Neill and Program Interpreter, Michel Bazinet.

At the museum the Crown Prince Couple was provided with an over-
view of Canadian history and historical relations between Denmark
and Canada. The Crown Prince Couple learned about the similarities
between Inuit populations in Canada and in Greenland and also how
European contact and settlement had an impact on the Canadian
people.

Dr. John Willis introduced the Crown Prince Couple to the history of
Danish immigrant Holger Wegener Friis. In 1929 Holger Friis left his
home and family in Skanderborg to immigrate to Canada, one of
18,645 Danes who immigrated to Canada between 1919 and 1931.
Most Danes would have chosen to immigrate to the U.S. however,
due to the 1924 American Immigration Exclusion Act, a quota system
limited immigration to the U.S.

After his arrival in Quebec City Holger Friis travelled to Montreal to
stay at the Danish Lutheran Young People’s Home which served as a
church and rooming house helping incoming Danes adjust to the
new city and the new country. In the spring of 1935 Holger left the
farm he was working at, near Brockville Ontario, leaving behind him
his trunk which contained pants, shirts, shoes, books travel bro-
chures, other personal effects and also 300 letters, many of which
were from his mother. The letters describe his experience as a Dan-
ish immigrant to Canada. It took 14 days for letters to cross the At-
lantic and a round trip conversation took over one month. The let-
ters were published in the local Danish village newspaper and pro-
vided interesting topics of conversation for the villagers.
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Rideau Hall

On Wednesday September 17th, TRH the Crown Prince
Couple visited Rideau Hall for a friendly meeting and
luncheon discussion with Their Excellencies the Right
Honourable David Johnston, Governor General of Cana-
da, and Mrs. Sharon Johnston to strengthen the ties
between Denmark. Danish business delegates and key
Canadian stakeholders were invited to the luncheon
giving them the opportunity to establish contact and
foster greater collaboration between both countries.

The Crown Prince Couple and Their Excellencies, accom-
panied by the business delegation, visited a red oak




